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No to “Willamette Valley Airport” name. Too geographically vague and not clear as to the location of the airport.
There are other airports within the Willamette Valley.  Better to name it “Salem Regional Airport. “ Eliminates
confusion as to its location while indicating it serves more than just the municipality of Salem.
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